

Newsletter 05

September 2016

See below a brief overview of some of the schemes we are working on at the moment, for more information please like our facebook page where you will find regular updates and features.



Above: HFP have recently secured Planning Permission for an additional 2 floors on an existing building we had previously converted from offices into apartments, located in Romford.



Top Left: Site in Greenwich prior to redevelopment.

Bottom Left: The same site on completion. The scheme is located on a dual fronted link site and consists of 9 flats and a ground floor commercial unit.





Above: New oak trusses to a new section of an existing barn conversion in Buckinghamshire.

Want to know more? See our website: www.hfparchitects.co.uk, send us an email: enquiries@hfparchitects, find us on Facebook or LinkedIn or give us a call on 01296 625995